
Publication of the Northern Ireland
Planning Statistics: 2018/19 Annual
Statistical Bulletin

Planning statistics for 2018/19 are now available. These data provide an
overall view of planning activity.

Reappointment of Five Non-Executive
Directors to the Board of Belfast
Health and Social Care Trust

The Department of Health has announced the reappointment of five Non-
Executive Directors to the Belfast Health and Social Care Trust (BHSCT).

Reappointments of Three Non-Executive
Directors of the Northern Ireland
Ambulance Service

The Department of Health has announced the reappointments of three Non-
Executive Directors to the Northern Ireland Ambulance Service (NIAS).

Reappointment of the Chief
Commissioner to the Board of the
Charity Commission for Northern
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Ireland

The Department for Communities has reappointed Mr Tom McGrath for a third
term from 1 June 2019 to 31 July 2019.

Work starts on £8.6million Holy
Evangelists’ Primary School in
Dunmurry

The first sod has been cut on a brand new school build for Holy Evangelists’
Primary School in Belfast.
Construction is expected to be complete by November 2020 and will deliver a
new 21 class primary school and double nursery unit.
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